
 

 
 
 
 
August 29, 2022 
 

Chirag Charitable Tutoring Inc. 
1005 Longwillow Ct 
Morrisville, NC 27560-6685 

 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for your gift of 

$300.00 on 8/25/2022 to the Food Bank of Central & Eastern North Carolina. 

Your caring donation brings stability and relief to our neighbors experiencing 

hunger. 

With the rising cost of food and housing, parents are skipping meals, so their 

kids can eat. But you make it possible for families to eat – together.  

Your support fills their plates with nourishing food and their hearts with hope. 

Your generosity lessens the burden families are facing so they can relax and 

enjoy a nutritious meal at the dinner table.  

Thank you again for opening your heart and showing our friends and 

neighbors how much you care 

With gratitude, 

 
 
Peter Werbicki 
President/CEO 

 
 

  
The Food Bank of Central & Eastern North Carolina is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, 

Federal Tax ID# 56-1283426. 
No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift. 

 
 

 


